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Detroit-Oakland Chapter Barbershop Harmony Society  

June 17, 2019 

DRAFT 

Board Attendees: Geoff d’Allemand, Doug Joppie, Jim Kunz, John Marsh, Keith 

  Opal, Craig Roney, Mike Schulte  

Absent: George Burkett, Dave Czupinski, Joe Queen, Kevin Wolf 

Guests: Roger Boyer, Herb Hebner, Steve Sutherland  

The meeting was convened at 6:29 PM by president Opal.  

J. Kunz moved and D. Joppie seconded a motion that the minutes of May 20, 
2019 be approved. Motion carried.  

Treasurer’s Report- M. Schulte 

M. Schulte submitted the February, 2019 Treasurers Report to the 
Boardmembers and it was accepted for information purposes only. Funds 
available at the end of May totaled $25,001.93. 

He is working with Tony Schulte and Dave Montera to transfer funds from 
the merged Grosse Pointe Chapter. Tony Schulte needs to be added as a 
Board member (there needs to be three members from Grosse Pointe on 
our Board). 

Music Team Meeting (June 2, 2019)- J. Kunz 

J. Kunz reported that the Music Team has settled on two quartets (Four Man 
Fishing Tackle Choir, and Shoptimus Prime) for the Fall show. 

After review of the Grosse Pointe repertoire and input from G.P members, 
no songs have been added to the merged chapter repertoire but this issue will 
be revisited after the Fall show. 

Program- G. Burkett 

No Report 
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Membership- J. Queen 

 No Report 

Chorus Management- K. Wolf 

No Report 

Old Business- K. Opal 

R. Boyer reported on his communication with the Royal Oak Chamber of 
Commerce and the Inter-Club Council. He requested that someone local 
agree to attend the Friday morning meetings (Chamber at 8:30, ICC at 
11:45) to represent the Chapter. G. dAllemand agreed to assume that role. 

The Chamber of commerce sign on Woodward is available for us to 
advertise upcoming events. Roger requested that we consider participating in 
several Royal Oak events (“Roam Home,” and “Arts. Beats & Eats.”) 

He asked if we were going to have group ticket rates for the Fall show. (We 
will have group rates.) 

There was discussion of the need to find a satisfactory place to store the 
costumes that we will inherit from Grosse Pointe.  

New Business- K. Opal 

 August 1 was suggested as the deadline for Yearbook advertisement
 submissions. 

J. Kunz moved and D. Joppie seconded a motion for adjournment at 7:06 pm. 
Motion carried.  

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  

Minutes Approved:  


